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Hello Grant Applicants!

 

I’m happy to inform you that your CHC Foundation grant proposal was selected for funding!  

 

Details about the grant award amount, as well as terms and conditions, will be emailed to you through SignWell, a digital signature
platform, within the next few days. You will need to review and sign this document at your earliest convenience.

 

I have attached our reimbursement request form to this email as well. When you have completed purchases for items and/or
services identified in your grant, you’ll need to submit this form with its accompanying documentation to our office. You can do that
by sending it as a PDF to me at this email address (office@chcfoundation.net) or by mailing it to me at PO Box 1644, Idaho Falls,
ID 83442.  You have until October 31, 2025, to submit all reimbursement requests.

 

Please feel free to reach out to me with any questions!

 

Rachel Skousen

Administrator

CHC Foundation

208-522-2368

 

“Never underestimate the power of a small group of committed people to change the world. In fact, it is the only thing that ever has.”
~ Margaret Mead.
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